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A Message from Voice of the NOC Editor, Carole Minton

Since the November 2021 Town Hall Meeting, the HOA office has provided information 

regarding items of interest to our residents in the way of emails (notably the February 25, 

2022 Proposed Apartment Complex Follow -up email and the March 8, 2022 Management 

Update email). 

As Editor and Dominion Resident, I believe these matters are very important and, as such, the 

HOAôs responses are worth repeating to ensure all residents are up to speed. Therefore, this 

Spring issue may contain information you have already seen along with some new content! 

If you have any questions about what you see written in The Voice, please contact us via 

email at noc21voice@gmail.com. 

Sincerely, Carole Minton, Editor

4



Multi Family Project Update
As previously reported, Urbanist is interested in 
purchasing a parcel of land, located along I -10 
Frontage Road and Aue Road, on which to build a 
luxury Class -A+ multi family complex. News of this 
development has caused understandable concerns 
as it relates to both security and traffic. Here is what 
we know so far:

ÅUrbanist has expressed a strong desire to be a 
good neighbor and continues to be open to 
addressing homeownerôs concerns.

Å The proposed primary entrance for the complex 
will be via Aue Road.

Å An entrance off of Dominion Drive would be 
limited for emergency use only.

Å Perimeter fencing around the complex is being 
planned.

Å The complex will feature both 3 story and 2 story 
buildings. 

A Traffic Impact Study has been completed and is 
now in the hands of the City of San Antonio.  More 
information on this will be communicated as it 
becomes available.
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New Board Members Elected

The 2022 Annual DHOA Meeting and Election was 
held on April 13th. The residents elected to fill the 
three open positions are: Clay Killinger, Jeff Kissner 
& Bob Parker. Each of these individuals have 
excellent backgrounds in business and are willing to 
commit considerable time helping the DHOA 
achieve community goals.

We also want to thank three Board members who 
have contributed greatly to the Board over the past 
years:

Å Sandy Souchon ïThree term (9 years) Board 
member, former Board Treasurer, and continuing 
Finance Committee member.

ÅGary Cram ï<TBD>

Å Bruce Burger - <TBD >

FYI: Monthly Board Meetings may be attended 
virtually via Go -To Meetings! Currently, our Go -To 
Meetings plan accommodates up to 250 residents. 
Owner/ members should contact the HOA office to 
obtain a meeting link prior to each meeting.  
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Volunteer of the Year

Bruce Burger

ÅEach year the Board of Directors 
selects a resident who has given 
considerably of their time and effort 
to the DHOA. This year, the accolade 
goes to Bruce Burger. 

ÅBruce took over the very large effort 
of running the Dominion Landscape 
sub -committee while also serving on 
our Board. Chief among his many 
achievements was ensuring the 
installation of the new control units 
for our vast irrigation system - a 
huge effort!
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Meet Your DHOA Staff Members
The HOA team manages a vast array of responsibilities 
pertaining to our community of 1700 homes (and growing!). 
So how do you know which staff member to call when you 
have a specific question or request? Let us introduce you to 
the team! 

All the staff report to General Manager Rob McDaniel , 
PCAM*. Rob has been the GM for almost ten years. Through 
his tenure, training and constant review of changing federal 
and state laws affecting HOAs, he has all the qualifications 
necessary for his position and to help you. Assisting Rob are 
these amazing individuals: 

Å Lisa Fratangelo: Office Manager and Controller

Å Cecelia Stewart: Architectural Control Committee & 
Covenant Enforcement

Å Amber Casillas: Security Coordinator & Neighborhood 
Outreach

Å Andrea Castoreno : Administrative Assistant

Å Reception Team : Kayla De Leon, Lauren Sittres , and  
Lauren Martinez.  Our reception team assists new 
residents with HOA forms and installing transponders. 
They also assist with various homeowner FAQs daily.
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Major Vendor Updates
Waste Removal and Recycling

Just a reminder! Starting April 4th, 
Republic Services is now our waste and 
recycling service provider! 

Benefits to all residents with this change 
include:lower cost, container size 
choices (95, 64 or 35 gallon) and, hey, 
CLEAN bright blue containers! 

5ƻƴΩǘ ȅŜǘ ƘŀǾŜ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƻƴǘŀƛƴŜǊΚ ²ŀƴǘ ǘƻ 
set up Autopay? Want to add recycling 
to your service? Trash not collected? 
Please contact Republic Services at 
sahoa@republicservices.com

G4S is now Allied Security!

In the past quarter, Allied Universal 
Security Services, LLC, a U.S. private 
equity backed company acquired G4S, 
thus creating the ǿƻǊƭŘΩǎ ƭŀǊƎŜǎǘ ǇǊƛǾŀǘŜ 
security company. The increased 
presence of Allied Security vehicles 
patrolling The Dominion is a welcome 
sight! For more updates on security 
please see the next page.

9

Community 
Services



Security Updates

There was a lively discussion at the recent Annual Meeting regarding safety and security. There were several 
questions about some recent events. The HOA indicated they had not been as transparent as possible and should 
provide more information in the future as best they can. You should be aware that once the SAPD have been 
contacted, the matter is out of the hands of the DHOA and the DHOA is no longer in a position to provide any 
information. The HOA are bound by these rules. 

A new Security Committee Chairman has been assigned and it is Bob Parker, who was also elected to the DHOA 
Board of Directors. The chairman and the committee welcome you to attend their meetings which are held on a 
monthly basis at 1 pm on the third Tuesday of the month, in the Conference Room at the HOA Building.

They solicit your attendance and encourage you to provide input on how to improve security and safety at The 
Dominion. We now have an additional SAPD officer on duty patrolling our neighborhoods bringing the total to 5 
police officers working various shifts.

The DHOA are in the final stages of hiring an outside consultant firm to give current security practices a ñFresh 
Eyesò approach and make recommendation on how to enhance security for our community. 

There are several individual common sense practices we can all follow that will assist in keeping our 
neighborhoods safe. First, security is everyoneôs concern so it you SEE SOMETHING, SAY SOMETHING. If a 
serious/ dangerous situation arises, PLEASE call 911. This will alert our on -site SAPD officer and our Dominion 
Security. Additionally, ensure the DHOA office has contact information, text/email addresses, so we can alert the 
neighborhood of potential or on -going situations. Finally, many neighbors have asked that they be kept informed 
after an event occurs such as vehicle thefts. Once the SAPD opens an active investigation, the DHOA is prohibited 
for legal and Privacy Act reasons for providing additional details. The residents involved can contact the SAPD 
Investigator for any releasable updates but the DHOA is prevented from doing this. 
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Landscaping
Help Prevent the Spread of Oak Wilt 

Oak Wilt is most active April - July, which is why now is 

not a good time to prune your oaks. Texas A&M Forest 

Service suggests these tips to help prevent the spread of 

Oak Wilt:

Å Do Not prune in the Spring Months (mid February -

early June. 

Å Do prune July through mid -February. 

Å Avoid pruning more than 15% of green wood. 

Å Always apply a prune seal to all cuts within 30 

minutes of pruning 

Planting Perennials

Now is a great time to plant perennials. The selection 

here in Texas of native perennials is tremendous. There 

is a Texas native for almost any soil, light and water 

condition and there are huge benefits to using Texas 

natives in your garden. These plants use less water, can 

survive in our extreme climate and the plant is already 

adapted to our local soil. 11
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Fawn Season is Here!
If you are among the lucky few to have a vacant lot near you then you might chance upon a fawn lying down 
in the tall grass with no mother in sight. This is as it should be! 

Fawns spend their first three to four weeks ñhidingò among the grass while mom forages for food. This is a 
simple predator avoidance strategy and human intervention is not necessary. In fact, a doe deer is known to 
leave their fawn(s) for as long as 12 hours, whatever it takes to keep them ñsafe.ò Generally though, she will 
return sooner for very brief periods to nurse and, in some cases, to relocate her fawn to new secluded 
habitat. Eventually, you will see both doe and fawn traveling together. 

Wildlife matters and it is a privilege to co -exist with the myriad 
of wildlife that live in San Antonio and The Dominion. That said, 
on occasion the unthinkable may happen, whether it be a 
predator or a speeding driver. When that happens and you are 
faced with a wildlife matter, here is what you should do: 

Å Injured deer: Call Wildlife Rescue and Rehab - (830) 336 -2725 

ÅDeceased deer on your property: Call All Animal Control -
(210) 776 -6100 

ÅDeceased deer in street or common area: Call the HOA office -
(210) 698 -1232 

Fun Fact! A doe deer will give birth to one fawn in her first 
pregnancy. For the rest of her life span (7 -10 years), she will 
usually have twin fawns.
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